
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYPHOON BAVI – LIAONING, CHINA 
 
August 26, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
As reported by China's national observatory, Typhoon Bavi will make landfall in the coastal areas of 
eastern Liaoning province on August 27.  
 
Due to strong wind and heavy rain, Dalian port is closed as of date of Advisory. Vessel schedules and 
terminal operations are impacted as a result of the closure. Please be prepared to experience some 
delays in the shipment and vessels at affected port.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics 
office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 
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